April 27, 1942

My dear Henry.

Thanks for your note. I hope you will be able to come on the 16th, which will suit Ruth and myself perfectly. I do not yet know, but must enquire from Taylor or Race, whether it will be possible to classify maternity hospital children as secretors or motherwise. It does look as though this might be most important, if possible.

I have not yet heard either whether the revolutionary Committed has accepted the postponment of the Annual General Meeting of the Zoo, but will ring up Julian this morning to find out. It might be that we were insisting on holding the meeting.

Yours sincerely,

P.S. I find that the meeting has been postponed. The Council is waiting for the Privy Council's report.